
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Bluegrass Tolers Newsletter 

March sure came in like a lion; let’s hope it goes out like a lamb. What a 
glorious day it is though after the rain; the sun is shining, the sky is blue 
and clouds are rolling. Who can complain though? 

WE HAVE GOOD NEWS TO SHARE. WE HAVE CONFIRMED THAT ROBERT 
WARREN IS JOINING US FOR A SEMINAR AT OUR Woodford County Ext. 
Office. He will be here Thursday, June 8, through Saturday, June 10. 
YES THIS YEAR.  PLEASE START PLANNING TO JOIN US NOW. WE WILL SEND 
OUT HIS CLASS SCHEDULE SOON. 

February’s class was a fun day with Bessie. Thank you for our horse head 
prints. I think everyone had a good day and it was great to see everyone. 
Diane McCamish was scheduled to teach in March; however, she is in 
Florida with her Mom who took a fall and broke her leg bone and shoulder. 
She is now in rehab so please keep them all in your prayers. 

Byrle has agreed to teach for Diane this month. We will be painting tulips, 
which will be coming up very, very soon… See the newsletter for details. 

Please reply to me at mailto:marshaclark1300@yahoo.com as soon as 
possible if you plan on attending our class. Just in case we do get snow in 
March,  remember we go along with the Woodford County School Snow 
Days. Please check the forecast and TV stations for March 16. 

Class Day: March 16, 2017. 
Class Time: Begins at 9:30 so arrive early to set up and be ready to paint. 
Class Place: Versailles/Woodford County UK Extension Office 

For lunch, I will bring a Cavatina dish; one of my Mom’s recipes. Please let 
me know when you RSVP for the class if you are willing to bring a salad, 
bread, desserts, drinks, plates/silverware, cups to complete our lunch 
menu. Please let me know if you plan on attending. 
(marshaclark1300@yahoo.com)  If you are travelling too far to bring a dish, 

you may contribute $5 for the lunch.  

Marsha Clark  

Message from our President, Marsha Clark!! 
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Don’t forget to renew your Bluegrass 
Tolers’ and SDP memberships!! 
 

Bluegrass Tolers Newsletter 

"Tulips" 
 
Byrle Thomas is bringing us some beautiful, acrylic tulips this month. 
She’s bringing the pattern, instructions, surface, and paints. You need 
to bring your acrylic supplies. 

12” X 12” canvas (or you may bring your own surface) 

$25 or $20 if you bring your own surface 

Let Marsha Clark (marshaclark1300@yahoo.com) know if you 
are coming and what dish you can bring. 

 

March’s Project 
 

 

 Greater Cincinnati  
Pat Hull (web site http://www.gcdapainters.org )  

 Lake Cumberland Louise Koeing (web site 
https://sites.google.com/site/lakecumberlanddecorativeartist) 

 Kentuckiana Sandra Sturgeon (web site 
http://www.wix.com/kdapainters/kentuckiana-decorative-
artists) 

.  

Area Chapter Newsletter Editors 
 

 
“Sometimes it’s 
the people no 
one can image 
anything of who 
do things no one 
can imagine.” 
 

Alan Turing’s 
line in the movie 

“The Imitation 
Game” 
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Bluegrass Tolers Newsletter 
 

I’m so glad friends 
don’t come with 

price tags. I could 
not afford the 

wonderful friends 
I’ve got. 

 
 

SpicedHumor 

 

March 

 
Byrle - 6 
 

President -- Marsha Clark (marshaclark1300@yahoo.com)  

Vice President – Barbara Ryan (barbara_ryan@att.net)   

Secretary -- Jo Carol Carter (jocarol@qx.net)  

Treasurer -- Byrle Thomas (byrle1@hotmail.com)  

Historian -- Jo Carol Carter 

Newsletter and Website Editor -- Connie Bolin 
(cbolin522@gmail.com)   

 

Bluegrass Tolers’ Officers 
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$15.00 
Mail to: 
Byrle Thomas 
4591 Leitchfield Rd 
Cecilia, KY  42724     
 
Name: __________________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________  
 
City_________________State_________________Zip_____  
 
Phone___________ 
 
E-mail___________________________ 
 
Permission to list in Directory    ___Yes    ____No 
 
New_____   Renewal_____  
 
Student____   Teacher_____    
 
Birthday (Day/Month) ___________________ 
 
 
Make checks payable to Bluegrass Tolers 
 
Amount Enclosed: check __________________ cash____________ 

 

Bluegrass Tolers 2017 Member Application 
 

Our kids’ favorite 
Christmas joke: 

 
What do you call a person 
who is afraid of Santa Claus? 
 
Claustrophobic! 

 
 

 


